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The weeks have been flying by very quickly and I hope 

that you are all managing to establish a routine that 

suits your own work and home life as well as keep the 

children motivated to work. It isn’t easy for anyone 

but we have been pleased this week with the majority 

of the children’s efforts to complete their work.  

Team Bartons Shout Outs  

Every week, we will give a big shout out to pupils who 

are working hard and showing great commitment to 

their work. This week the teachers have nominated: 

Yr 6: Jack for his impressive first draft of his 

writing competition story. Well done.   

Yr 5: Leo for outstanding effort particularly in 

writing. Mrs Olliver loves seeing your work.  

Yr 4: Teddie Devlin for consistently exceptional 

work completed every day.  

Yr 3: Riley for his excellent effort towards com-

pleting every task, every day.  

Yr 2: Deniz for really persevering with his writing 

and for producing some great story writing. 

Yr 1: Lillia for working so hard on all tasks despite 

the whole family being poorly. Well done!   

Yr R: Charlie for his enthusiasm towards all of his 

work every day!  

Holy Cross Hearts Campaign 1st - 14th February 

With Valentines Day nearly upon us, 

Rev. Jo and Holy Cross Church have 

started a campaign to fill North   

Bersted with hearts to show and 

share the care and love we have for our community 

during this tricky time. They would like the children 

and families to make, draw, colour and paint a variety 

of hearts that you can display in your windows. This 

message of love and care can brighten the darkest of 

days and let’s us all know that we are thinking of each 

other. I hope you can join in and ‘share the love’.  

Thoughts from the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope this week finds you all well? This week has 

been Children’s Mental Health week  and the children 

were set some well-being tasks on Wednesday to 

have a go at. Well done to all of you that joined in 

the activities. At a time like this, we all need to keep 

going and ensure that we are taking care of our own 

well-being. This week, I enjoyed filming you a video 

assembly;  I hope that you liked it. I’ve also been  

accessing Seesaw so that I can look at the kinds of 

things that you have been doing. This was great to 

see and I have enjoyed writing comments on your 

work. I will make sure that I have a look regularly. 

Here are a few well-being activities completed by 

children. Well done – we enjoyed looking at them all. 

February Half-Term 

School is closed for half-term from Monday 15th - 

19th February. No work will be set for this week.                      

Stay safe & best wishes! Best wishes Kate Powell 
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